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9am Enfield
10.30am Weston
“Mothers of our Faith"

Acts 16 : 11 -15
John Schoneveld

2pm Iona

“A Community Church for everyone,
sharing God’s love in Christ.”

WELCOME TO OUR SERVICES 
    SUNDAY 12th May 2024

    MOTHER’S DAY

W A I A R E K A - W E S T O N

P R E S B Y T E R I A N  C H U R C H
Mon 13th May   Waitaki Valley Singers, Raewyn
Tue  14th              Hour of Power, Shirley 434 6661
Tue 14th               Music & Movement, Karo
Tue 14th               Bible in Schools
Wed 15th            Coffee & Prayer @ "Casa Mia", Judith 434 5917
Wed 15th             Steady As You Go, Colin
Wed 15th             Elders
Thu 16th               ‘Connect’ , Raewyn  027 357 8770
Fri 17th                Friday Cafe @ ‘Casa Mia’, Church Office
Fri 17th                Kidz Club, Karo
Fri 17th                Impact Youth   

10am - 2pm
10am
10am
1.30pm
9am
1.30pm
7pm
10am
12.15 -1.15pm
3.15pm
7pm

CALENDAR

TALK TO US
Minister                                         Rev. John Schoneveld             434  7293         (church)
                                                                                                        022 683 5117   (home)
Parish Clerk                                  Jim Grieve                                021 263 3629   
Community Ministries Pastor     Karo Wilson                             021 153 4381                       
Parish Council Chair                    Mark Johnson                          437 0860
Treasurers & Envelopes             Graham & Susan Clark            027 223 2079
                                     
Church Office/Bulletin                Sylvia  Grasmueck                    434 7293
Email                                             westonchurch@xtra.co.nz   
Facebook                                     Weston Community Church   
Website                                        www.westonchurch.co.nz
Bank  account                             ANZ  Oamaru, no. 06 0941 0020310 00

Next Sunday 19th May
PENTECOST SUNDAY

9am Enfield
10.30am Weston
John Schoneveld



Dear Church Family,

Firstly, thank you to Jim Grieve for preaching last Sunday, and also for all the
work he’s done in getting our new church office computer all set up.

Thank you, too, to Sylvia, for the ongoing work she does in our office, keeping
things ticking over, and keeping me on track! Sylvia and Uwe are off to visit
family in Germany this coming week, flying out on Thursday. Pray for safe travels
for them and quality time with family and friends. Sylvia will be back in the office
on Wednesday the 19th of June.

Do keep praying for all of our church family – if you need a guide or prompt for
your prayers, please utilise our monthly prayer calendar. A reminder too about
our 10am Sunday prayer gathering in the little room off the foyer. 

Jesus said, “If two of you on earth agree about anything they ask for, it will be
done for them by my Father in heaven. For where two or three gather in my
name, there am I with them.” Thank you for praying.

Arohanui,

John

2 Timothy 1 : 3 - 6 
"night and day I constantly remember you in my prayers... 
I am reminded of your sincere faith, which first lived in your

grandmother and in your mother and, I am persuaded, 
now lives in you also. For this reason I remind you 
to fan into flame the gift of God which is in you..."

'

If you have a prayer matter for

yourself or others, please phone

Pauline Notman 434 5383 or

Judith Perry 434 5917

Mavis & Ray Smith

PRAYER LINE DUTY ELDERS AT WESTON

 

MOBILITY PARKING Those attending Weston Church who have mobility
difficulties are welcome to enter the church via the double-door entryway and
to park in the old carpark. Please remember to keep the driveway clear in case of
emergency vehicles needing access. 

LIVESTREAM AT 10.30 If you have any technical difficulties with this please
message Mark Johnson 021 241 3962.  Still working on some issues as we had a
number of changes.

MUSIC & MOVEMENT, WESTON SCHOOL BAKING ROSTERS  Karo and
John would  welcome your baking for these community ministries. Rosters will
be at the door. 

WESTON CLEANING needed for weekend of  9th June. Please contact the
church office before Friday 10th May! Sylvia is going to be on leave from 16th
May to 18th June.

CHURCH OFFICE Sylvia will be on leave from 16th May to 18th June. Office
times may vary, please ring or make an appointment.

MEN’S BREAKFAST Saturday 18th May, 8 am, at Phoenix Complex, Cost: $25
Please bring along a mate as our guest speaker was in a gang for 28 years. Come
along and hear his story. Please see details of flyer. If you are coming Please
please book with Andrew Paisley on 021 701 584 or Nik Stenning on 027 805
9600.

CHURCH OFFICE  As we are working with a new church computer and recently
had fibre installed, we have had some technical and data issues, please contact
the church office if your email has fallen off our Bulletin  contact list and you
have not received it .  

WANTED  Our Presbyterian Support Otago social worker in Oamaru has
clients who desperately need some good quality woollen blankets. Blankets may
be left at the new PSO office @ 27 Coquet St Oamaru ( next to WINZ).

MISSING  If anyone has picked up a hammer with a red handle, it has gone
missing on Fair day. Please contact Sharyn 027 432 6036 if you know the
whereabouts.

notices




